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As we finish our second week of the term, I just want to congratulate all of the children for their amazing 
efforts towards their learning. I have been in and around all the classes this week and it is lovely to see 
the children engaged and enthused in lessons, eager to participate and working hard in their books.  

In celebration assembly this week I have, as always been blown away by the amount of certificates      
children have earned this week—keep it up everyone! 

 On Tuesday 17th parents / carers of year 6 children are invited to an informal meeting where staff in 
Year 6 will discuss SATs. We will explain what we are doing in school to support SATs, how the actual 

week of SATs will look and the support you can give your child at home.  

This is a very informal but valuable meeting. There will also be an opportunity to ask the Year 6 team 
any questions you may have.  

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 17th January (2pm) – Year 6 Parent meeting – SATS (more info to follow) 

Wednesday 18th January - Students from the Durham Global Programme to work with Y6 children 

Friday 10th February – Dress to impress (more info to follow) 

Wednesday 15th February (AM) – SEND coffee morning  

Friday 17th February – Break up (1 week) 

Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance this week is: 
Year 4 - well done year 4! 

The class who’s attendance has most improved is: 
Year 4 - extra extra playtime for you! 

Please can I ask that PRIME is not brought into school, 
even for packed lunches. This new craze is causing   
issues in school that are really not necessary. From   
Monday if PRIME is brought in, it will be removed until 
the end of the day and water will be offered to the 
children. Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

Attendance 

Rec - 70.5%              Year 1 - 84.1% 

Year 2 - 98.9%          Year 3 -  85.6% 

Year 4 - 96.7%          Year 5 - 93% 

Year 6 - 89.2%          Overall - 81.4% 

Valentines Disco 

Our School Council are busy organising a        
Valentines Disco. It will be held on Monday 13th 

Feb. Tickets will be £1.50. More    
information to follow very soon.  
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Celebration Assembly 

 

Our Stars of the Week: 

Rec - Renesmae H 

Year 1 - Aicha B 

Year 2 - Warren W 

Year 3 - Dexter T 

Year 4 - Sophia T 

Year 5 - Connor D 

Year 6 - Lily W 

 

Well done to everyone. Amazing achievement! 

Please don’t forget, if you have any questions or concerns, please do get in touch. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Curry  

 

‘the pathway to success’ 

  

Respect, Kindness, Confidence, Resilience, Communication, Determination, Ambition 

Should you have any safeguarding issues, please either speak to Kirsty, or ring First Contact on 03000 267979. 

Did you know, The One Point service provides early help through offering direct support, advice and a range of 
activities for children and young people from 0-19 years and their families. They offer arrange of services to      
support children in need and their families including a disabled children's team. Take a look Children's Services - 

Durham County Council or pop into school and speak to Kirsty.  

https://www.durham.gov.uk/article/2320/Children-s-Services
https://www.durham.gov.uk/article/2320/Children-s-Services

